
 

Charity Registration No 1132111 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
Sunday 12th May 2024 

7th Sunday of Easter 

 

 
 

Kneeler Project Starts 14th May at 7.30 pm in the Choir Vestry 
If you would like to participate in the project please speak to Jessamy. 

 

Filming 20th and 21st May 
Please be aware that there will be no parking on these two dates. 

 
APCM Sunday 19th May (Pentecost)  after the morning service. 

This is an important church meeting and we encourage everyone 
to attend if you are able and stay for bring and share lunch. 

Copies of the Annual Report and Accounts are available at the back 
of church and are also available electronically. 
During the meeting we will be electing Wardens and PCC members 
and there are nomination forms at the back of church which need 
to be completed and handed in prior to the meeting. We will also 
be electing a new treasurer.  
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The Parish Retreat to Walsingham Fri 12th – Sun 14th Jul. 

If you would like come to this there is more information at the 
back of church and a sign up sheet. 

 
Ways to Support All Hallows 

We have a tap and pay machine at the back of church so people 
can make payments directly from a debit/credit card or via their 
smart phones.  Alternatively you make your gift more valuable by 
Gift aiding your donation by giving give via the Parish Giving 
Scheme https://www.parishgiving.org.uk/home/ 
 
If you wish to give towards our drainage project you can make a 
donation via our website https://www.allhallowstwick.org.uk/giving 
and click on the Groundworks button. 
 

Regular Weekly Services 
Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass 

Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass  (11.30 am on 8th May)   
 

For Children 
Sun 19th May 10 am  Sunday Mass and Sunday School  

 
Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 

sermon and the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
 

Parish Contacts 
 

Fr Kevin Bell: 020 8892 1322 vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

Do  join us in the hall after the service for APCM and 

shared lunch  
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